
 

Dear Friend 

On behalf of Keswick Ministries, I want to say a big thank you for volunteering at the 
2023 Convention, serving the Lord and those who come along this summer. This 
‘thank you’ comes to you whether this is your first or your thirty-first year as a 
volunteer!  

We are of course different teams serving in varied ways. Some teams are clearly 
visible and interacting with Conventioners, others serving behind the scenes in 
integral roles that keep the operations going. But each team is vital for the 
Convention to run. Without you and those like you, the Convention would not and 
could not happen. 

Within the volunteer portal, you will find information to help you with your time on 
team. Thank you for taking the time to read and digest this information which helps 
us to run the Convention safely and helps you to look after those within your care. 
You will also find other helpful downloads so do take the time to look at it carefully. 

Because the Convention is open to anyone and takes place in the heart of the town 
of Keswick, we greatly appreciate not only your service as a volunteer, but also 
your contribution as ambassadors for the Convention. The smile you have, the love 
and grace you show, and the ‘going the extra mile’ all have a big impact on 
Conventioners and on our friends in Keswick. You play a huge part in the ‘feel’ of 
the Convention. 

This year, the Convention has the theme of Human. This is an exciting and topical 
theme, celebrating how our awesome God has created humanity, male and female, 
in his own glorious image and how we continue to glorify him as we worship and live 
our whole lives for Christ.  

Please would you pray that all who come – including yourselves – would be 
refreshed, inspired, and equipped by our gracious and loving God; and that we’d all 
go on our way, ready to live for him wherever he leads us. 

Thank you again for joining us on team this year, my prayer is that you will be 
encouraged and grow in your love of the Lord Jesus as you serve on team. 



 

May the Lord bless you and others richly during your time at Keswick Convention. 

Yours sincerely, 

James Robson 

Ministry Director 


